Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on February 18, 2014 and the meeting was called to order at 10:30 a.m.  The members present were Terry Brown, Mike Garthaus, Rick Twait, and Jackie Kraft.  Claude Graeff was also present as the organizational development chair.  
Terry Brown is researching web page and eCommerce options.  He will report to the Board at the next board meeting.
Terry Brown will get price estimates for t-shirts and report to the board at the next board meeting.

A motion was passed for donations made from the EverBloom Tournament trail to be designated for fish stocking.  
There was discussion regarding fish habitat in both lakes.  The IDNR is proposing to add artificial fish structures to Lake Bloomington.  

The next board meeting is scheduled for February 27th at 10 am at Terry Brown’s office.  

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m.

Mike Garthaus

